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Pacer Stacktrain Opens Two Container Yards

Dear Valued Customer,
Pacer Stacktrain will be opening two new container yard locations in Portland, OR and Seattle, WA on September 2, 
2008.  The new facilities will be the turn-in and dispatch point for all Pacer Stacktrain 48’ and 53' empties.  Please 
note: the rail ramps will only receive empties to accommodate after-hour and weekend returns. 
The new container yard locations will offer several benefits including:

• Increased capacity
• Better pick-up service for your drayman 
• Easier access to Pacer Stacktrain empties
• We will be able to supply location and added assistance from our container yard personnel 
• On-site mechanics available during business hours
• Utilization of our equipment reservation system  
• Both locations are within a five-mile radius of the UPRR, providing close proximity to the rail yards

Contact information and hours of operations for each location are as follows: 

Seattle, Washington
Western Ports CY
9600 8th Ave. South
Seattle, WA 98108-4924
Phone: 206-767-4383
Hours of operation: Monday-Friday, 7 a.m.-5 p.m.  

Portland, Oregon
Conglobal Industries
1501 North Schmeer Road
Portland, OR 97217
Phone: 503-283-2573
Hours of operation: Monday-Friday, 7 a.m.- 5 p.m.    

For Equipment Reservations please contact our Equipment Reservation Specialists at 877-816-1810.   

For operational issues you may contact the container yards, our Portland operations office at 503-249-2504 or our 
Seattle operations office at 206-767-2787. 

We appreciate your business.


